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Woodall Foundation Awards Grants to Four Beneficiaries 

Martin Woodall and Adam Carriker 

Present the W/F Grant check to 

the CSC’s CEO Mirchelle Louis 

Martin Woodall present the W/F Grant check 

to Dick Davis and Sarah Gardner 

of the Texas Discovery Gardens 

Martin Woodall present the W/F Grant check 

to 

Martin Woodall and Adam Carriker 

Present the W/F Grant check to  

Neil Massey of the ATC 

The Woodall Foundation was happy to finish 2017 by 

awarding our beneficiaries with an end of the year grant.  

Each organization was asked to submit a detailed proposal 

of how they would benefit from a $13,000 grant. 
 

The Autism Treatment Center requested funds to convert  

excess storage space into an education area designed to 

expand their adult services program. 
 

Bryan’s House submitted a proposal to update the      

technology equipment for both their classrooms and       

administrative offices.  In addition to the new computers, 

they also added an interactive white board. 
 

The Cancer Support Community needed a Noogieland 

sponsor to support their 2018 programming and events for 

children and teens. 
 

The Texas Discovery Gardens requested funding to     

convert an unused paved area into a conservation canyon 

learning center focused on water reclamation and re-use. 
 

Martin was happy to inform all the beneficiaries that their      

proposals had been approved.  This year everyone met at 

the Texas Discovery Gardens for a check presentation 

ceremony.  The Woodall Foundation would like to thank all 

our supporters who helped make these grants possible. 



The Woodall Foundation was pleased to announce that  

the Children’s Craniofacial Association would again    

receive a $3000 grant in 2017.  These funds will be used 

for their Choose Kind Initiative aimed to educate      

children about craniofacial differences and help prevent 

bullying. The Sandler-Kenner Foundation also received 

a $3000 grant for 2017 to continue its mission to raise 

funds and awareness for pancreatic cancer as well as  

expand its trial at the Mayo Clinic aimed at defining a 

strategy for the early detection.  Their foundation also 

provides support for patients with all types of cancer in 

the North Texas area as well.  Congratulations!! 

Woodall Foundation Supplemental Grant Awards 

Martin Woodall presents the W/F Grant check to 

the Children’s Craniofacial Association  

The 2017 Woodall Foundation grant recipients:  Adam Carriker, Dick Davis of Texas Discovery Gardens, Abi Erickson of 

Bryan’s House, Neil Massey of Autism Treatment Center, Mirchelle Louis of Cancer Support Community and Martin Woodall 

Supporter Spotlight: Debra Cook & KPMG 

The Woodall Foundation would like to thank Debra Cook, KPMG 

Managing Director for Developing and Exempt Organizations for 

generously providing consulting and services for over 10 years.  

Tax preparation and financial audits can be costly for nonprofits, 

so it means a great deal that Debra and KPMG has helped out. 

Because of this, the Woodall Foundation has been able to do 

more in “building a brighter future for kids”.  THANKS DEBRA!!! 

Debra Cook, Managing Director at 

KPMG is retiring in June after 35 

years with the company WOW 


